
KINDERGARTEN PRE-REGISTRATION

Lincoln Attendance Center will conduct online pre-registration for students who will be attending

Kindergarten in the 2021 – 2022 school year. Children who are five years of age on or before September 1,

2021 are eligible to start school in August. The pre-registration portal will be open from Monday, May 3th

to Friday, May 14th. Although the portal will be open to all Lincoln students, we ask that ONLY incoming

kindergarten students register at this time. Please go to the CWC district website at www.carmischools.org

and click on the registration link to begin the pre-registration process. If you have any questions with this

process, please contact Lincoln School at 384-3421 from 8am to 3:30pm.

Information obtained at this early registration provides us with a tentative number of kindergarten

students. The data helps us purchase supplies, finalize staffing plans, and prepare bus routes for next year.

Because of social distancing guidelines, we are not able to host incoming students and parents in our

building for in-person registration and screenings; therefore, Lincoln School staff will be visiting local

pre-schools to conduct speech screening and the readiness assessment with each potential kindergartner the

last week of April. Any incoming kindergarten student who is not currently participating in the C-WC pre-k,

Stair Step, or Joyful Start programs should contact our school office to set up an individual appointment

during the month of May.

This is the beginning of the registration process. District-wide registration will also be online

beginning Monday, August 2nd in order to finalize registration, update records, and find out who your child’s

teacher will be for the school year. The school will also need a copy of your student’s birth certificate, a

physical examination, and immunization record prior to beginning kindergarten. We would appreciate you

telling friends and family about this online registration if you know of a child who will be five years old by

September 1, 2021.
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